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May 29, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned about drug corporations. The current opium crisis

has been called out as a serious issue for the federal government both by you

and by Attorney General Sessions. This would be the ideal situation to use

his task force to apply General Sessions’ call for zero tolerance. Documents

from the launch of OxyContin twenty years ago have recently been made

public showing that many people associated with Pardue Pharmaceuticals

such as several of the Sacklers, Mr Friedman, Dr. Goldenheim and Mr.

Udell are guilty not only of stunning immorality, putting their own profits

ahead of the lives of 100,000 Americans but of serious drug crimes next

to which their misdemeanor plea bargains are a joke. Previous Presidents

from Bush to Obama let the problem grow to our present crisis.

Please assure me that you will prosecute drug executives.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


